DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES

@ pennsylvania

A Message to DSPs from Secretary Teresa Miller

Pennsylvania Secretary of Human Services, Teresa Miller, would like to thank all direct support professionals for their dedication during
the COVID-19 outbreak.

Watch the personal address here



https://www.myodp.org/mod/book/view.php?id=25106&chapterid=132

